

To: jeevacation@gmail.com[jeevacation@gmail.com]
From: [REDACTED]
Sent: Thur 11/25/2010 1:28:35 AM
Subject: GII update

Jeffrey,

We are still in St. Louis, the co-pilots hand microphone did not transmit, they are trouble shooting at this time, suspect a wire under copilots seat. weather was 200 foot ceiling and 1/2 mile visibility, decided to abort flight tonight until repair complete, forecast for tomorrow is still low ceilings and snow in St. Louis area, we plan to airline home tomorrow morning and return when #2 radio is repaired.